

18th December 2020

Dear Parents / Carers

Reporting Positive Covid-19 Cases over the Christmas Holiday

You may be aware that all schools and colleges have been instructed to inform anyone who has been in close contact with someone who has had a positive Covid-19 test, to self-isolate.

If anyone in your house tests positive you will only need to notify Bridge Training if symptoms emerged between 1.30pm on Friday 18th December and 1.30pm on Sunday 20th December. You must engage with NHS Test & Trace.

To advise the college of a positive test please email hello@bridgetrainingltd.co.uk leaving a contact telephone number and email address. This inbox will be monitored daily at 11am. It will not be monitored after 11am on Tuesday 22nd December.

If, because of a positive case within Bridge Training, your child is required to self-isolate, you will be contacted by a member of the Bridge Training team via email advising you of this.

Thank you for your co-operation and support with this instruction.

Wishing you a very Merry and safe Christmas.

Yours sincerely

Mark Harrod Managing Director

MS Harrod